PARENT “BRAG SHEET” FOR COLLEGE RECOMMENDATION

Dear Parent/Guardian:

In the next few months, we will be compiling and summarizing your child’s academic and
extracurricular experiences in what is typically called the high school report and/or counselor
recommendation. In order to assist us in portraying your child in the best possible way, we would like
to request your assistance by completing and returning the attached parent “Brag Sheet.” We
sincerely believe you have an important role in this process and welcome your input. This form can
also be found on our website at www.wlischools.org under MG Resources > Guidance. If you prefer,
you may also email your response to us.

Thank you,

Jess Casalinova Beverly Maselli
jcasalinova@marhs.org bmaselli@marhs.org

Name of Student: Counselor:
Parent E-mail

Please feel free to use a second sheet of paper if your comments do not fit into the space
provided.

1. What do you consider to be your child’s outstanding accomplishments during the past
three or four years? Why did you select these as most important?

2. In what areas has your child shown the most development and growth during the past
three or four years?

3. What do you consider to be their outstanding personality traits?


http://www.wlschools.org/
mailto:jcasalinova@mgrhs.org
mailto:bmaselli@mgrhs.org

4. Are there any unusual or personal circumstances that have affected your child’s
educational or personal experiences?

5. Comment on your child’s academic experience and scholastic performance to date.
Consider effort, ability, interest, attitude and potential for future growth. What seems to be
the optimal learning environment for your son/daughter?

6. Are there any colleges to which you will encourage your child to apply? If so, which ones?

7. What particular concerns do you have about your child going through the college
admission process?

Parent Signature



